Senator Marc Panepinto is having an essay contest entitled: "What Are You Thankful For This Year". Please submit your essay, poetry or art work for inclusion in the Thanksgiving Day Schowcase. All entries must be sent electronically: www.panepinto.nysenate.gov The deadline for entries will be 11/19/2015.
Tech club will meet wed. 3:30 to 4:30 in room 110 for all interested students. See Mr. Tepas if you have any question.
Any student wishing to participate in the Chiavetta's Chicken Dinner Fundraiser for the 7th and 8th Grade Trip to Washington DC should see Mr. Davies to tickets to sell. Tickets are available in packs of 5 and 10. There is also a limited number of positions available to work on the night of the Dinner to further earn fundraising for your trip. For more information and to sign out tickets, see Mr. Davies in Room 321.
There will be a Chain Links meeting this Wednesday, October 14 after school in the counseling office. Please see Mrs. Zimmer or Mrs. Backlund for more information.
Ally Week October 13-16th
An Ally is compledy who has stood up and/or supports company who is LCDT. (Loshian Cay Disayyal and Transgender)

An Ally is somebody who has stood up and/or supports someone who is LGBT. (Lesbian Gay Bisexual and Transgender)

They are people who stand up for others when they are being harassed and pestered for who they are.

During Ally Week, we celebrate Allies and their actions. They help keep schools safe and protect those who are discriminated for their sexual orientation. They stand up to name calling, such as "Gay", "Faggot", "Queer", and many others.

Let's show our support and wear an Ally sticker this Friday. See your first period teacher for your sticker on Friday and thank you for your support!

Mrs. Stranahan's speech classes are cancelled for today.